
Here's the Scoop From the Board:

Welcome Back HCE Families! We hope everyone had an amazing 
summer.  We had board elections at our May PTO meeting.  Jamie 
Sala and Katie Zawikowski were re-elected for another term as PTO 
Co-Presidents.  Barb Pergande is the Vice President.  Lauren Michaud was 
re-elected as the Treasurer, and Julie Redding is the Secretary.


We have some exciting things planned!  Remember to download the Box 
Tops app and help us earn for HCE by scanning your receipts.  Also, the 
Scrips fundraiser is ongoing.  Buy gift cards to places you shop and earn a 
% for HCE.  Visit www.shopwithscrip.com and use code A265B7ED766L6 
to get started.  Please email hcepto@whitnall.com with any questions!

http://hce.whitnallschools.com then click on Families >PTO      hcepto@whitnall.com              Hales Corners Elementary PTO	

   

September 21st! 
Join us at 6:30pm 
for the Principal Chat 
then stay for the PTO 
meeting at 7pm in 
the collaboration 
space. Look for the 
Google meet link 
too.


Let’s See the 
HCE/Whitnall 
Pride Sept. 17th.

Show your spirit by 
wearing your HCE,  
Whitnall,  or Blue & 
Gold gear.


AmazonSmile 

Remember when 
shopping Amazon, use 
AmazonSmile, and a 
portion of your sale 
will support the PTO.  
Search Hales Corners 
Elementary PTO!

NO SCHOOL

September 6th!


Enjoy the 3 day weekend!


SPIRIT WEAR SALE 
COMING SOON…


Watch for the spirit wear 
sale link in the Connect. 


 

OUTDOOR MOVIE NIGHT

Friday, October 1st


Join us for this fun back 
to school event!  Stay 
tuned for more info.
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